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COMMENTS:   Papa Ola Lokahi strongly supports this measure and thanks the Senate Committee on
Ways and Means for considering this measure. This measure will enable many in our island community
to receive needed primary health care.  Mahalo.
 
Hardy Spoehr, Executive Director
Papa Ola Lokahi (Native Hawaiian Health Board)
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